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In our Religious Education lessons this week we have thought about people, places and objects which are important to us.  We also had a discussion about what festivals and celebrations we take part in with our families. 

English

This week in English we have been predicting what Lazlo is going to find in the drawer.  The children wrote descriptive sentences and drew what he might find.  We had some amazing ideas and next week we will find out what he really finds! Last week we sent home a booklet for letter formation practise.  Please keep these at home and have a go at a letter or two a week.
 Spellings
1. like
2. some
3. so
4. not
The children could have a go at writing these words in a silly sentence or finding them in a story.
Phonics

This week the children been working in their phonics groups again so look out for their phonics folder coming home on Friday.
Please keep the phonics books in the clear folder to ensure a smooth exchange for their new books each week.
Maths

This week in maths we have started subtraction by crossing out objects or counters in a 10 frame.  Please see example below:
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5 – 2 = 3
Reading 
The children have been really enjoying reading one to one with their class teacher this week. We continue to be very impressed by how all the children are using their phonics to help them become more fluent. Please continue to read these books 3 times or more at home. The children will bring home their yellow reading bag on their reading day. Please remember to add a comment in their reading record and bring their bag back in on the correct day so that we can reallocate the books. 
Daily routines

Please ensure your child has a spare change of clothes clearly labelled on their pegs in the case of any accidents. 
Weather changes
As the weather is getting colder, please ensure your child comes to school in layers as well as a waterproof coat. We are still ventilating the classrooms so the rooms can get a little chilly. Please ensure that all clothing is clearly labelled with your child’s name to avoid lost belongings. 
Christmas Show
Our Christmas show ‘Santa’s on Strike’ is on Friday 3rd December at 10am.  Please note that due to space it is a maximum of 2 adults per child.
As always if you have any worries or questions please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Fadime Has, Joanne McGahon, Sarah Snead and Sophie Papworth 
